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Ref. U-12021/02/2019/25-MEC                                            Dated: 28.03.2019 

 

NOTICE 

Kind Attention: 

All candidates participating in NEET PG Counselling 2019 should note the 

following points: 

➢ The candidates who do not want to take admission on the allotted seat in 

Round-1, need not report at the allotted institute. However, after availing 

Free Exit candidates will have no claim on the allotted seat. 

 

➢ The candidates who want to retain their allotted seat and give willingness for 

upgradation, should report to the allotted institute. 

 

➢ The candidates who avail Free Exit need not register again for Round-2. They 

can directly fill their choices for Round-2. 

  

 

 

Notice posted on: 28.03.2019 

 

 


